March 13th, 2019

TO: The Unit Owners / Tenants of the Meadowland Estates Condominium

NO PARKING

THUR APRIL 4™ 2019
8am x 5pm

The Board of Managers is happy to announce that on Thursday April 4®,
2019 the entire PARKING LOT will be restriped. We will requite NO PARKING
in the entire lot from 8am to 5pm. The rain date for this event will be Friday
April 5%, 2019. Please make a note and help make this process a smooth one.

Respecttully,

Board of Managers
Meadowland Estates Condominium



